
-----Original Message----- 
From: Soroush Kaboli  
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 5:34 PM 
To: Panos, Carly 
Subject: Public Hearing Notice/ 2135 Old Middlefield Way 

Hi Carly, 

Thank you for returning my phone call. 

Here are the issues that have been brought to my attention: 
1- Noise from their entertainment events,
2- Parking spillover into our parking lot, and
3- BBQ and smoke in their parking lot.

Thank you for your attention, 

Regards, 

Soroush Kaboli 
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